

March 22, 2013

Ex Parte

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch Secretary Federal Communications Commission 445 12th Street, SW Washington, DC 20554

Re: Applications of GCI Communications Corp., ACS Wireless License Sub, Inc., ACS of Anchorage License Sub, Inc., and Unicom, Inc. for Consent to Assign Licenses

to The Alaska Wireless Network, LLC., WT Docket No. 12-187

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On March 20, 2013, Ron Duncan, President and CEO of General Communication, Inc. ("GCI"), Chris Nierman, Tina Pidgeon, and I, on behalf of GCI, met with Commissioner Robert McDowell and Erin McGrath, media legal advisor to the Commissioner. On March 21, 2013, Tina Pidgeon spoke separately with Commissioner Jessica Rosenworcel.

In both conversations, we discussed that the GCI-ACS transaction to jointly create and operate The Alaska Wireless Network will allow both companies better to serve consumers, accelerate deployment of LTE, and compete with AT&T and Verizon Wireless. We also emphasized that it is important for the Commission to act promptly so that the companies and AWN can take full advantage of Alaska's limited summer construction season.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John T. Nakahata

Counsel to General Communication Inc.

cc: Erin McGrath